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From Kelly Gaines:
We would all liked to have walked the
long hallway from the elevators to our
meeting rooms with those creaky floors
below us and history parading beside us!
We would have all liked to see each
other, congregate in the Cardinal
Ballroom with our vendors, old friends
and new friends! But, like most of the last
year, we did make the best of it. We just
concluded our Tennis Weekend Month
with lively discussion and plans for the
year ahead. Our committee meetings
(beginning January 5th) were populated
throughout the month, were well attended
and all were engaged.

Many thanks to our Committee Chairs,
Members, Boards and USTA NC staff for
making it all work!

We will rest in confidence that we will be
back together in Pinehurst on January
20-23. 2022!
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https://nctennis.com/staff.aspx?staff=2


"The improved website identifies and reflects
the Foundation's mission to support
organizations and programs that enhance the
lives of people through tennis and education,"
Kelly Lombardino, NCTF Director of
Development & Programs, said. "I invite you
to explore the site to learn about the many
ways to participate, support and make a
difference in the lives of others."
 
Visit the revamped, mobile-friendly NCTF
website at nctennisfoundation.com.
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